
 

 

Report on IEEE SB IIITA Technical Quiz (08-09 Nov 2014) 

A technical quiz was successfully organized by IEEE Students Branch IIIT Allahabad with 

the approval of the IEEE Uttar Pradesh section. The event was initiated with the call for 

participation at November 5
th

 2014. The main aim of this event was to provide a platform for all 

students to showcase their technical talent with the global visibility. Students were required to 

register as a team with the size of maximum two members per team or solo as per individual 

choice. A total of 165 teams participated in the first day of quiz on November 8
th

 2014.  

The quiz was started with a motivating presentation consisting of the benefits of IEEE Student 

membership which was presented by branch office bearers and mentors to extend the awareness 

within the student community. First round of quiz was consisting of the various types of written 

multiple choice questions from the area of logical reasoning, coding (C), IEEE, Electronics and 

General Sciences. A total of 26 teams out of 165 were promoted for the next round. In the second 

round on day 2 (i.e. November 9
th

 2014), verbal questions were covered from the same subjects 

and finally 3 teams were announced as the winners as follows, 

 

1
st
 rank  -  Swapnil Saxena and Dikshant Gupta 

2
nd

 rank  -  Sonu S Yadav and Manan Jain 

3
nd

 rank  -  Harsh Sinha and Mohit Sonkar 
 

Immense and exponential success of the event was due to the combined effort of Avinash 

Kumar Singh (Branch Chair), Vijay Bhaskar Semwal (Branch Vice-Chair), Shiv Ram Dubey 

(Brach Secretary), Vinod Kumar Jatav (Branch Treasurer), Mentors (Venkat Beri, Dheeraj 

Chitara, Anush Bekal, Sourabh Prakash) and Event Coordinators (Amol Upreti, Mohit Pandey, 

Prashant Varshney, Ekansh Katiyar, Sumit Kumar, Devansh Rajput, Sarvapriya Raj, Rajan 

Kumar and Namit Agrawal), under the bright supervision of Dr. Satish Kumar Singh (Branch 

Coordinator). The event concluded with the sole accomplishment of its motive to make students 

aware of their skill set and exigent situation. 
 

 


